
 
  

  

 
 
 
 

May 3, 2024 
 
 
The Honorable Tom Cole 
Chairman 
House Committee on Appropriations 
H-307, The Capitol 
Washington, DC 20515
       

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Ranking Member 
House Committee on Appropriations 
1036 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

I am requesting funding for the Tuscaloosa County, AL Electric Fiber Deployment project in 
fiscal year 2025. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Tombigbee Electric 
Cooperative, Inc. The funding would be used for expansion of the existing broadband service to 
incorporate approximately 54 miles of fiber to the home/business in northern portions of 
Tuscaloosa County, Alabama.  
 
This project has a Federal nexus as it is for the same purposes authorized in the pilot program 
established by section 779 of division A of the Consolidated Appropriations Act, 2018 (Public 
Law 115–141).  
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

            Robert B. Aderholt 
      Member of Congress 


